
Right now, Oregon's advance directive allows choices end of life care. HB 4135 
endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from statute.  Please protect 
healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135. 

Please vote no on HB 4135. The bill is not written carefully enough to protect 
Oregonians' rights to basic food and water. Don't create more problems for end of life 
care,  Please vote no on HB 4135. 

 

Although, after 25 years, we no longer live in Oregon, our family does and we really care 
for the people of the state. Please vote for them by voting no on HB 4135. 

Sincerely, 

David and Esther Lubliner 

Safford, AZ 

 


